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Show and Tell
Show and Tell is a very important part of Sonshine School and most children are very eager to show off precious and important things.  In order to allow each child enough time, each child is assigned 4-5 show and tell days throughout the year.  We ask that children not bring show and tell items on days other than what has been assigned. Occasionally, we will make some suggestions for show and tell. 
For most show and tell days,  they should bring a small object from home that is meaningful to them (tells us something important about them – ie: a family picture, something that is their favorite color, something that represents a favorite vacation, activity or hobby, etc). If it is an object that requires demonstration, they need to be able to do that on their own (ie: I cannot figure out transformers on the fly!). They should be able to tell me what they brought  and why it is important. For example: “I got this crown at Disney World. My favorite part of Disney World was having dinner with the princesses.” There will be suggestions every round of show and tell to help your child choose.
Please discourage your child from bringing show and tell on a week they are not assigned. We will not have enough time and I do not like to disappoint them by saying no. If they need/want to do something special, please talk to teachers ahead of time, so we can plan the extra time.
Note about toys from home: If your child wants to bring a toy from home(other than show and tell) for security or to play with during free time, he/she may do that. We discourage sharing of toys from home during freetime. We have plenty to play with in the classroom. Please have this discussion( and agreement) with your child ahead of coming to class to avoid conflict during class time.
